
ConocoPhillips 
Rhonda Rogers 
Staff Regulatory Technician 
Phone: (432)688-9174 

ConocoPhillips Company 
P.O.Box 51810 
Midland, TX 79710 

July 16, 2014 
HOBBS OCD 

Maxey Brown 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division .... ^ . 
Hobbs District office J u L * 4 £ U I * 
1625 N. French Drive 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 RECEIVED 

SUBJECT: LETTER OF VIOLATION FOR PLUGGED WELL SITE CLEANUP REQUIREMENT issued 5/20/2014 

Dear Sir, 

ConocoPhillips Company respectfully requests to report that the Leamex 09 API #30-025-01435 was recompleted 
August 4, 2012 and put on production August 7, 2012. Could we please have it removed from the "Plugged, Not 
Released" list? 

If you have questions regarding this request, I can be reached at 432-688-9174 or via email at 
roqerrs@condcophillips.com. 

Sincerely, 

Rhonda Rogers 
Staff Regulatory Technician 
ConocoPhillips Company 
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